



## MANDATORY COVID-19 VACCINATION FOR ALL STAFF OF VETERINARY PREMISES

The Board is providing the following information in response to a number of queries it has received about the Government's mandatory vaccination policy.



The WA Government <u>mandatory vaccination policy for WA</u> <u>workforces</u> is now in place.

Veterinary clinics (and hospitals) have been listed under group 2, industries and occupations, deemed critical to the ongoing delivery of critical services to the community.

As such all staff of veterinary clinics (and hospitals), including volunteers and work experience students, are required to have a first COVID-19 vaccination by 31 December 2021 and be fully vaccinated by 31 January 2022.

Unvaccinated staff will not be able to access their workplace after the date specified in the policy. Employers failing to comply without a reasonable excuse are liable to a fine of \$20,000.

For further information you can view the Frequently Asked Questions

You can also telephone: 13COVID (13 26843) Dr Sue Godkin Registrar

Postal Address: PO Box 1721 Melville South WA 6156

Office: Suite 1, First Floor, Melville Professional Centre, 275 Marmion Street, Melville WA 6156

Telephone: (08) 9317 2353 Facsimile: (08) 9317 2356 Email: admin@ysbas